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Pictured: Spotted Salamander 



Pictured: Bull Frog 

Thanks to her generous donation, 428 acres of wetland 

and forest will be permanently protected as a Nature Re-

serve. This land includes a large wetland that leads into 

the Rosseau River. It is important to protect this wetland 

as it is part of a filtration process that has heavy influence 

on water quality in Muskoka. 

Natural wetland are critical to 20% of species in Ontario. 

Rose-Maria’s considerate donation of this property means 

that many species are now permanently protected.  



Recently, Conservation Coordinator, Amanda, visited a Montes-

sori School in Huntsville. The students listened to a short Winter 

Tree Identification presentation to teach them key characteristics 

that can be used to differentiate between tree species, specifical-

ly, in the winter when most trees have lost their leaves. Then 

they got the opportunity to head outdoors and put their 

knowledge to the test in their own school yard.  



The Shoreline Pendant 

The Shoreline Pendant is back by 

popular demand. Visit Britton Gallery 

in Bracebridge of the Britton Gallery 

website to get this limited time pen-

dant! 

25% of all proceeds are being do-

nated to Muskoka Conservancy 

Join our Invasive Species webinar with guest speaker, Jenna 

White! This webinar is happening November 28th, 2023 from 

10:00AM—11:00AM via the Zoom platform. 

Email info@muskokaconservancy.org to register!  

 

If you missed any of our previous webinars, you are in luck! We 

recorded and uploaded them to our YouTube page. Check it out 

by searching “Muskoka Conservancy YouTube” or using the 

link: https://www.youtube.com/@muskokaconservancy5091 



Have your say in Muskoka  

Conservancy’s new Strategic Plan.  

Scan the code or use the link:  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/

e/1FAIpQLSdle7JYPe1xfE1c6ArWp622j0

Learn more about 

Planned Giving through 

Will Power 


